

Gore Road, New Milton, Hampshire, BH25 6RS

Tel: 01425 625400

Fax: 01425 625425

enquiries@arnewood.hants.sch.uk

www.arnewood.hants.sch.uk

Working Together - Shaping Tomorrow

March 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

Re: Year 10 Progress Evening

We are hosting a Progress Evening on **Wednesday 8th March between 3:30 and 6:30**. This will be on the school site, which will give you an opportunity to speak to your child's teachers should you have any questions on their progress. This will also allow you to find out how best to support their progress in their qualifications. You will be able to book appointments until the end of **Tuesday 9th March**.

Details on how to make appointments are in the second attached document. You will need access into our school data system to make appointments. If you do not yet have an Arbor account, please visit https://arnewood.fireflycloud.net/parental-portal and click on 'Arbor'.

Should you have any issues with making bookings please contact our IT Helpdesk in the first instance; helpdesk@arnewood.hants.sch.uk

Yours faithfully

Mr J Hutson

Assistant Headteacher

